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DATE: 9/2/16 
 
On 9/1/16 human remains were found south of Vona off County Road 23.  At this point 
we are working with the Kit Carson County Coroner’s Office, Colorado Bureau of 
Investigation, 13th Judicial District Attorney’s Office, and the Stratton Marshal’s Office 
to identify these remains.   
 
This is an ongoing investigation and no further details are being released at this time.   
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